
Francestown, NH  

Planning Board Master Plan Subcommittee 

 

Proposed Minutes  

 

February 23, 2017 

 

Meeting held at the lower level meeting room at the Town Offices, 27 Main St. 

 

Meeting came to order at 5:08.  Members present included  Sarah Pyle, Karen Fitzgerald, Betsy 

Hardwick, & Abigail Arnold  

 

 

Reviewed information and map sent by Dan Sundquist, noted that CU data does not seem right 

(for conserved land) as town land should not be included – agreed we need to look into that to 

see where the problems are with assessors data.   Briefly went over information still 

needed/outstanding questions related to first 16 pages of the LU section then moved into 

reviewing and discussing the rest of the draft plan.  Karen will make changes as agreed upon for 

further review at the next meeting.  

 

Briefly reviewed draft maps Dan prepared for the last meeting. 

 

Next meetings will be 3/2 at 5:00PM.   

  

Meeting adjourned at 6:50 

 

 

Minutes by Betsy Hardwick  

  


